
      

NEAFCS 85th Anniversary Affiliate Report Form 

Due to Debby Mathews September 1, 2019 

Please send report to emathews@aces.edu 

 

A note from the 85th Anniversary Committee….. 

The NEAFCS 85th Celebration is a stepping stone /marker looking toward our 100th Anniversary. Our 

desire is to celebrate the past while looking toward the future.  In fifteen years where will you be? 

Where will Extension be? How will NEAFCS look/behave? As your affiliate celebrates our 85th 

Anniversary, review the historical information on the NEAFCS website and contemplate our original 

mission and objectives. How have these aspects of our association changed? What is the same? What is 

different?  How sustainable is NEAFCS? 

 Affiliate: UTAH 

Did you have an affiliate 85th Anniversary Chairman/Committee?  

no 

How did your affiliate celebrate the 85th?  

We had a visit from a fictional character named Barbara Morgan at our in-service and she gave a 

synopsis of the history of NEAFCS over the years. She was there when NEAFCS was first organized and is 

amazingly still involved today in the association and still looks quite young for her age. 

We also gave everyone a celebratory chocolate from the Utah State University new Aggie Chocolate 

factory.  

 

How did your affiliate use the NEAFCS history/archives information on our website? (Under About 

NEAFCS)  Which resources did you use? 

We used information from this website to piece together the presentation for the character Barbara 

Morgan (see above) so she could share NEAFCS information throughout the years.  
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How did you use the NEAFCS Facebook monthly 85th Anniversary tidbits? 

I haven’t yet—didn’t realize they were there. But I’ll look for them and share them periodically by email 

to our affilitate. 

 

How did your affiliate implement the 85 Things to do list as a group /individually? 

We handed this out at our association meeting for individuals to choose how they wanted to personally 

celebrate.  

 

Additional comments/feedback regarding our 85th Anniversary celebration.  

 


